
State of Alameda County Presentation to Newark City Council 

 

 

It is an honor to represent you and the communities of Hayward, Union City, Newark, 

and portions of Fremont and Sunol on the Alameda County Board of Supervisors.   

 

It is important that our office be accessible to you.  Please join us on Thursday, 

September 13 at 7:00 p.m. at Newark City Hall, 37101 Newark Boulevard, for a 

State of Alameda County conversation with your Supervisor.  After the conversation a 

short presentation to your City Council about the services we provide will follow.   

 

You can view the council meeting, beginning at 7:30 p.m., on Newark’s local cable 

channel 26.  To view the agenda for the evening’s Council meeting visit the city's 

website at http://www.newark.org/departments/city-managers-office/agendas-and-

minutes/#city.    

 

Alameda County faces some major challenges over the coming months. Collaboration 

between the city, county, special districts and our community are important for 

developing solutions to long standing problems. Topics discussed on September 13 

will include an update on the County's budget, plans to bring more resources to 

Newark, and stabilizing St. Rose Hospital. 

 

We look forward to engaging you in the future of our community, and hope to see you 

on Thursday, September 13 at Newark City Hall.  Please do not hesitate to contact 

our office at (510) 272-6692 if we can assist you. 

 

 

B O A R D  O F  S U P E R V I S O R S  
 

R I C H A R D  V A L L E  

Supervisor, Second District  
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